
RECOMMENDATION: 

The Administration recommends ratification and payment of the 2014-2015 Communities in School 

Contract. 

RATIONALE: 
 

The services provided by Communities in Schools continue to be a great value for HBISD. The only 

change is the small percent increase budgeted for salaries. This year’s fee will be $14,008 up from 

$13,446. 
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Topic:  Consider Adoption of Community in School Contract for 2014-2015  
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